
Welcome to Week 1! 

This week our indigenous students will lead our Welcome Liturgy as part of NAIDOC week.  We’re 
looking forward to this special celebration. 

Our next TCC Parish Mass is this Saturday 13 July at 6pm in St Joseph’s Cathedral. Please join us 
for this celebration of the Eucharist.  

Following Mass, the Rocky Youth Group will be hosting a Challenge Night featuring Capture the 
Flag and a Cathedral Scavenger Hunt.  There will be pizza for dinner after Mass for those 
attending Youth Group. All are welcome – get some friends together and join us. If you would 
like more information about this, please contact Mrs Tanya Gill (Tanya.Gill@tccr.com.au). 

This week some of our Year 11 Students are participating in the Catholic Education Year 11 ACTS 
Camp at Cooee Bay.  ACTS stands for ‘A Chance to Serve’ and is an opportunity for students to 
gather with young people across the Diocese and reflect on the gifts and talents they have been 
given to serve others as part of God’s plan.  The Year 10 ACTS Camp (A Chance to Share) is in 
September and we encourage students to consider applying for this special opportunity. 

We look forward to welcoming Real Talk to deliver personal development presentations for 
Years 7 – 10 next week.    

We keep in our prayers those students preparing for the Sacraments of Baptism and/or 
Eucharist and Confirmation on Saturday 24 August at 6pm at St Joseph’s Cathedral.  This is 
always a wonderful celebration with families and the worshipping community of St Joseph’s 
Cathedral. If you would like to find out more about receiving the Sacraments please contact the 
College office. 

God bless, 

Miss Jacinta Taske  
Assistant Middle School Coordinator
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